
AUTHOR WEBSITE EVENT NOTES

Mo Willems https://www.kennedy-center.org/education/mo-willems/

"Lunch Doodle" video released every 
weekday at 1pm. Encouraging kids 
to send questions at 
LUNCHDOODLES@kennedy-
center.org.

lots of other activities available at 
http://mowillems.com/

James & Kim 
Dean http://www.petethecatbooks.com/

Pete the Cat Virtual Storytime on 
Instagram: 
https://www.instagram.com/petethe
catofficial/

lots of printables and other 
activities on the website

Jerry Pallotta https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NbodYtWCcd8 Read alouds of Who Would Win 

Oliver Jeffers http://www.oliverjeffersworld.com/#home

Doing read alouds of his books (How 
to Catch a Star, Day the Crayons 
Quit, etc….) Doing one a weekday on 
Instagram Live at 2pm EST. Will be 
available for 24 hours on Instagram, 
then on his website. printables on the website too.

Mac Barnett https://www.macbarnett.com/

Author or Mac B: Spy Kid, The 
Terrible Two and more. Doing one a 
weekday on Instagram Live at 2pm 
EST. Will be available for 24 hours 
on Instagram, then on his website

Jarrett 
Krosoczka https://www.youtube.com/user/studiojjk

Author of the Lunch Lady series. Will 
do a live YouTube video each day at 
2:00

Peter Reynolds https://facebook.com/PeterHReynolds

Author of The Dot, the Line, and 
more. Will be doing a Facebook Live 
read aloud daily around noon.

Tara Lazar https://www.youtube.com/user/tarakidlit

Author of 7 Ate 9, 3 Ways to Catch a 
Leprauchan and more. Doing a daily 
read aloud at 12:00PM daily on 
YouTube

Kate Messner https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oaKjQb5H3Fw
Sneak Peak before being published 
read aloud.   

various 
authors https://www.kidsaskauthors.com/

Daily podcast hosted by Grace Lin 
with authors and illustrators
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